
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Deana Weaver [dweaver® mec.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2010 12:48 PM 
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Sherrell 
Subject: RE: Application 

January 20, 2011 is acceptable with Mack Energy Corporation. 

Mack Energy Corporation 
575-748-1288 Phone 
575-746-9539 Fax 
dweaver (5)mec. com 

From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD rmailto:florene.davidson(5)state.nm.us1 
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2010 11:15 AM 
To: Deana Weaver 
Subject: Application 

This is to notify you that your administrative application for an unorthodox well location for your K 2 State 
Well No. 1 to be located 180 feet from the North line and 330 feet from the East line of Section 36, Township 9 
South, Range 29 East, Chaves County, New Mexico, will be set for hearing before an examiner on January 20, 
2010. Please let me know by 4:00 today if that is not satisfactory with you. 

Thank you. 

Florene Davidson 
Staff Specialist 

l 


